MARATHON TOWNSHIP
Master Plan Subcommittee Meeting Minutes
January 22, 2025

4575 Pine St, Columbiaville, Mi 48421

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor, Dennis Hogan, at 10:00 A.M. Roll Call was taken
showing John Dietering, Justin Church, Rosalee Perdue, Sandi Glesenkamp, Harold Meineke, Dennis
Hogan and Stacy Baker were all present. Lorri Hollis was present via TEAMS. Guests included Carl
Rodjewski and Cherish Parrish. There was a technical difficulty with accessing TEAM through the
equipment at the Township Hall, so via cell phone, members were able to hear Alex Hritcu and Amy
Bontempo from Rowe Professional Services Company.

The pledge of allegiance was recited. Everyone had a copy of an agenda and there were no additions
or corrections. There were no minutes available, no public comment and no unfinished business.

New Business was the Master Plan Survey Question Review. There was discussion on how the survey
would be distributed and it was decided to do a mailing along with the assessment notices which go out
around February 20™. The survey will also be available on the website or Facebook. There will be a QR
code to access the survey online.

A draft survey was provided to all attendees. The first page of the survey was concerning
demographics. It was suggested to include a question addressing school districts. The second page
dealt with Economy and Housing. Transportation and Services brought about questions to include Public
Transportation and road maintenance improvements. Questions about environment, perception and
parks were covered in the next couple of pages. It was suggested to include a map of the Township too.

Alex and Amy noted the comments and will send a revised survey questionnaire to Dennis Hogan who
will re-email it out to all members of this subcommittee.

There was no correspondence and the meeting was adjourned at 11:10.

Submitted by Sandi Glesenkamp



